
 

 

  
 

Date: Wednesday 2nd July 2025 
Our ref: MBE/sjt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Re: “Alumnae” - Sunday 6th July 2025 
 
Mrs Halliday, our Chamber Choir director, would like to invite you and your child to a concert taking place this 
Sunday. Please see information below 
 
Mrs Halliday sings with a choir “Alumnae” which is made up predominantly of ex-St Bernard’s students. The guest 
choir “Waves” is a children’s choir that Mrs Halliday started up in September. Tickets are only £1 for St Bernard’s 
students - available via Fienta: https://fienta.com/alumnae-presents-touchthesky She would love to see as many of 
you there as possible! 
  
Kind regards 

 
Mrs M Bell 
Head of Performing Arts 
  
 

https://fienta.com/alumnae-presents-touchthesky

